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As Part of MLK Day of Service 
LENNOX and JAMCO Heating and Air Conditioning 

Donate New Air Conditioning Unit to Replace One That Was Stolen  
 
 
 

On, January 16th, employees from LENNOX and JAMCO 
Heating & Air Conditioning, Inc. were on hand in Camden to 
unveil a new air conditioning unit & system, valued at over 
$5,000, generously donated by LENNOX after Woodland 
Avenue Presbyterian Church’s old system had been stolen.  
 
In July of last summer, the previous AC unit was discovered to 
have been stripped down with the unit’s copper and the motor 
being stolen, making the unit unsalvageable.  Its primary use 
was to cool the church’s Fellowship Hall during WCDC’s 
after-school program and summer camp.  After learning about 
the theft, Mike Green, Owner of JAMCO Heating & Air 
Conditioning, reached out to LENNOX on the church’s behalf, 
and the company decided to generously donate a brand new 
unit. 
 

“The church’s Day of Service honoring Dr. Martin Luther King was the perfect opportunity for 
unveiling the new AC unit,” said Rev. Floyd White.  “We got to share our excitement with 
volunteers from LENNOX, JAMCO, Beneficial Bank and others who were on site that day 
donating their time painting, cleaning and sprucing up the church.”  
 
 
Pictured L-R:  Mike Green, Owner of JAMCO; Tom Keating, Territory Manager for LENNOX; 
Chuck Sandlin, Service Tech for JAMCO; Rev. Floyd White, Pastor 


